IN'REPLY ADDRESS

REGIONAL: ADMINISTRATOR
DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE R A——
CIVIL AERONAUTICS ADMINISTRATION P. 0. Box 1689
Fort Worth 1, Texas
FQURTH REGION 15 November 1949

Mr. Amon G, Carter
Ft Worth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Mr. Cartert

Under date of November 14 City Manager
W. O. Jones advised the City had approved the sale of
aviation gasoline to the CAA at cost, plus the handling
charge, This action will materially assist us in the
economic operation of our CAA aircraft. Another factor
of considerable importance is that our flying personnel
feel that the City of Fort Worth does have an interest in
the welfare of the CAA and I am sure the net results will
be a healthy cooperative spirit.

Please accept my sincere appreciation for

your interest in this problem.

Sincerely yours,

Li 0 Blllett
Regional Administrator



